From: Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 February 2020 07:54
To: Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Cc: cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk <cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk>; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk <barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk>; derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk <derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk>; gmoffler@gmail.com <gmoffler@gmail.com>; patleveson@outlook.com <patleveson@outlook.com>; saleach@sky.com <saleach@sky.com>; thewisemans3@gmail.com <thewisemans3@gmail.com>; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com <whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com>; nathan.culpan@yorkconsort.gov.uk <nathan.culpan@yorkconsort.gov.uk>; bill.symons@yorkconsort.gov.uk <bill.symons@yorkconsort.gov.uk>; victoria.sturdy@parliament.uk <victoria.sturdy@parliament.uk>; Cllr. P. Doughty <cllr.pdoughty@york.gov.uk>; tonythekingfisher@btinternet.com <tonythekingfisher@btinternet.com>; jfs@stephenson.co.uk <jfs@stephenson.co.uk>; peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk <peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk>; Farnham, Melanie <Melanie.Farnham@york.gov.uk>; Clarke, Tony(Transport Planning) <Tony.Clarke@york.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Meeting of Earswick Parish Council and other interested parties to discuss proposed A1237 improvements 
 
Morning Joanne,
 
I assumed that the meeting would be to discuss the proposals for dualling the outer ring road and how the arrangements for this will fit into the existing junction upgrade scheme.
 
In terms of Diamond Wood, this is a very specific area and you will recall that we met Parish Councillors, Ward Councillors and Julian Sturdy in March 2018 to discuss this.  At this stage, I propose that very little has changed in this area, and to hold a meeting now would be premature and not constructive until we have more detail to present.
 
Obviously, we want to be helpful and if Parish Councillors have explicit concerns, I would be happy to meet and discuss the overall approach to amalgamating the two (junction and dualling) schemes.  There is a lot of work to be done on the detail and we are proposing to hold an initial public engagement process in May-June 2020.  As part of this process we would meet all Parish Councils affected by the proposals.
 
 
Kind regards, Gary
 
Gary Frost | Major Transport Projects Manager
City of York Council | Directorate of Economy & Place
West Offices | Station Rise | York | YO1 6GA
t: 01904 551084 | m:  | e: gary.frost@york.gov.uk
 
 
 
 
From: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com> 
Sent: 10 February 2020 14:12
To: Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
Cc: cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk; derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk; gmoffler@gmail.com; patleveson@outlook.com; saleach@sky.com; thewisemans3@gmail.com; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com; nathan.culpan@yorkconsort.gov.uk; bill.symons@yorkconsort.gov.uk; victoria.sturdy@parliament.uk; Cllr. P. Doughty <cllr.pdoughty@york.gov.uk>; tonythekingfisher@btinternet.com; jfs@stephenson.co.uk; peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Re: Meeting of Earswick Parish Council and other interested parties to discuss proposed A1237 improvements
 
This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Gary
 
Thank you for your email.
 
Please could I ask you to pencil in the meeting with Earswick Parish Council and interested parties as follows:
 
Date:     Friday 21st February 2020
Venue:  Earswick Village Hall
Time:    4pm
 
The aim of the meeting is to discuss City of York Council’s plans regarding Diamond Wood.  The format of your proposed general briefing could also be discussed then. 
 
I will confirm these arrangements once I hear from Mr Rhodes and/or Ms Howarth.
 
Kind regards
 
Joanne
 
Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
To: Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>; peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk <peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk>
CC: cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk <cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk>; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk <barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk>; derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk <derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk>; Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>; gmoffler@gmail.com <gmoffler@gmail.com>; patleveson@outlook.com <patleveson@outlook.com>; saleach@sky.com <saleach@sky.com>; thewisemans3@gmail.com <thewisemans3@gmail.com>; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com <whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com>; nathan.culpan@yorkconsort.gov.uk <nathan.culpan@yorkconsort.gov.uk>; bill.symons@yorkconsort.gov.uk <bill.symons@yorkconsort.gov.uk>; victoria.sturdy@parliament.uk <victoria.sturdy@parliament.uk>; Cllr. P. Doughty <cllr.pdoughty@york.gov.uk>; tonythekingfisher@btinternet.com <tonythekingfisher@btinternet.com>
Sent: Fri, 7 Feb 2020 15:22
Subject: RE: Availability to meet Earswick Parish Council and other interested parties to discuss proposed A1237 improvements
Good afternoon,

Yes we would be delighted to meet you again, will you propose an agenda?

We had planned to hold a general briefing for Parish Councils in due course, would you like this meeting to be Earswick focussed?  Otherwise neighbouring Parish Councils could be invited?

Note for more information about the progress of the project, the CYC Executive will discuss a report this coming Thursday 13th February.  The report is published at the following link:

https://democracy.york.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=733&MId=11116&Ver=4


Kind regards, Gary

Gary Frost | Major Transport Projects Manager
City of York Council | Directorate of Economy & Place
West Offices | Station Rise | York | YO1 6GA
t: 01904 551084 | m:  | e: gary.frost@york.gov.uk


From: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Sent: 07 February 2020 14:38
To: peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk; Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
Cc: cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk; derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk; Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>; gmoffler@gmail.com; patleveson@outlook.com; saleach@sky.com; thewisemans3@gmail.com; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com; nathan.culpan@yorkconsort.gov.uk; bill.symons@yorkconsort.gov.uk; victoria.sturdy@parliament.uk; Cllr. P. Doughty <cllr.pdoughty@york.gov.uk>; tonythekingfisher@btinternet.com
Subject: Availability to meet Earswick Parish Council and other interested parties to discuss proposed A1237 improvements


This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Mr Rhodes and Mr Frost

Earswick Parish Council would like a meeting with yourselves, Julian Sturdy MP, Ward Cllrs and Foss Internal Drainage Board (FIDB) to discuss the plans and options around the development of the roundabout, on the A1237, at Earswick.  Julian Sturdy MP and Ward Cllr Doughty are available on the 21st February between 3 and 6pm.  Please could I ask if you, or one of your colleagues, would be available to meet at Earswick Village Hall on that date?

If you feel it would be beneficial to have other/additional attendees, please let me know.

I am copying this email to Ward Cllr Fisher and members of the FIDB as an invitation to the meeting too.


I look forward to hearing from you.

Joanne

Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
Help protect the environment! - please don't print this email unless you really need to.
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

This communication is from City of York Council.

The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and legally privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, of its contents to any other person.

If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the sender, then delete and destroy any copies of it.

City of York Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the content of this communication.

City of York Council respects your privacy. For more information on how we use your personal data, please visit https://www.york.gov.uk/privacy 
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